
 
   

       
    

   
  

  
 

 
 

   
    

      
   

        
 

   

 

                

               

          

       

 

  

 
 

 
 

  
      

 
 

Memo: EMC Board Resignation 
To: The Board of Forestry 
Attn: Dan Stapleton, Assistant Executive Officer 
CC: Kristina Wolf 

6 September 2021 

Board of Forestry & Representatives: 

I am writing to submit my formal resignation to the Board of Forestry’s Effectiveness Monitoring Committee. I 

have been unable to participate in a manner that supports the Board due to the strain of Covid-19 on my personal 

and professional activities and available time. I do not see these challenges abating and would thus like to 

relinquish my seat so that the Board can be better served. 

Thank you for understanding. 

Sarah Bisbing, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Forest Ecosystem Science 
sbisbing@unr.edu 

Dept. of Natural Resources & Environmental Science 
1664 N. Virginia Street / 186 

Reno, Nevada 89557 
(775)784-4020 office 

(775)784-4583 fax 
www.cabnr.unr.edu/nres 
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